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S. 34          APPOINTMENT OF INDEPENDENT MEMBER FOR 2007/2008  
  
                  It was reported that to date, it had not been possible to recruit a 

new Independent Member to the Committee for the period 
2007/2011.  It was intended that an appointment would be made in 
time for the next meeting of the Committee on 24 October 2007.   

  
  
                   Delegated decision: 
  

That the report be noted.   
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